
From: John Blommesteyn  
Sent: Saturday, January 16, 2016 2:21 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Deputation Request - Thursday, January 21, 2016 Council meeting 
  
Good afternoon, 
  
 
 
Representing the York Region Taxpayers Coalition, I would like to speak to Council about the 
cost over runs relating to the Toronto York Spadina Subway extension and the reports that York 
Region will be asked to pay an additional $160 million towards this.   
  
I will offer York Council some advice on accountability measures our members wish to 
recommend Council to address the persistent overspending. 
  
Please confirm receipt of this email.   
  
Botsford & Main Insurance Brokers Inc. 
John Blommesteyn 
7 - 17075 Leslie St. 
Newmarket, ON  L3Y 8E1 
1 877 633 1773 
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